INVITATON FOR BIDS

Sealed bids will be received by the Rich County Commission at
the Clerk’s Office located at 20 South Main, Randolph, Utah
until September 4, 2017 for:

23 WINDOWS
8-DOORS
2-WOOD SHELVES

These items were removed from the old Scout House located in

Randolph, Utah. You may bid on as many items as you want or
one individual item.

The right is reserved by Rich County to reject any or all bids.
Any questions call Clerk’s Office at 435-793-2415.

Dated this 8th day of August 2017

Rebecca Peart
Commission Clerk



